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NKU Faculty Senate is deeply concerned about the uncertainty revolving around the Deferred Action 

for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program.  

Recognizing the state of anxiety and uncertainty prevailing among our DACA students, we want 

them to know that the NKU faculty is committed to supporting all of our students’ journeys to pursue 

their education and achieve their dreams. As stated in the Faculty Senate's Statement of Solidarity 

Resolution approved March 16, 2017, we will continue to provide a safe and welcoming environment for 

all students, faculty, and staff, regardless of national origin. The repeal of DACA will not change our 

commitment to support students, faculty, and staff impacted by the decision and our mission to educate 

all students in our region.  

 


